


























Minutes
Annual Business Meeting
Florida Paleontological Society
November 6, 1993

The Fall 1993 meeting was called to order by Frank Rupert, President, at the Columbia County
Library in Lake City, Florida, at 9:23 A.M, 11/6/93.

Frank Rupert announced the availability of the new Brayfield shell book and described it to the
members. He also announced that the Thomas book had entered its 26th printing and that
ISBN numbers had been obtained for all FPS publications.

Eric Taylor described the agenda for the meeting, including a description of the field trip sites.

Dr. Doug Jones, Museum Representative, announced that the winners of the 1993 Howard
Converse Award for contributions by amateurs to the science of paleontology were Roxanne and
Steve Wilson of Arcadia, Florida.

Gary Morgan reported on the progress of the fossil vertebrates book. All pictures are finished
and the text should be in the hands of the reviewers by the end of the year.

Tony Sellari and Tony Estevez of Tampa, Barbara Toomey of Naples and Bruce MacFadden of
Gainesville were elected to the FPS Board of Directors by the membership.

Phil Whisler, Treasurer, passed out the financial report and reviewed it with the attending
members.

Phil Whisler nominated Lelia and Bill Brayfield to honorary membership in the Society in honor
of their important contributions to Florida Paleontology. Both were unanimously elected by the
attending members. Anita Brown nominated Dr. David Webb to be an honorary member in
recognition of his years of service to the FPS. He was also approved by unanimous acclamation.

Helen Cozzini motioned that the FPS donate the funds to pay for the concrete floor in the
Thomas Farm site pole barn. A discussion of what Thomas Farm is and why the pole barn
needed a floor followed. President Frank Rupert directed that more data be obtained on the
costs involved, and action was postponed until the information is obtained.

The business meeting was adjourned at 11:00 AM.

Respectfully submitted,
Eric G. Taylor, Secretary
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